Faculty Meeting
November 6, 2023
2:30-3:00 P.M.

Present: Peter Beerli, Hristo Chipilski, Nick Dexter, Gordon Erlebacher, Chen Huang, Bryan Quaife, Sachin
Shanbhag, Kevin Speer, Xiaogiang Wang, Olmo Zavala Romero

1. The main discussion in this meeting was focused on increasing the numbers
of both undergraduate and graduate students. At this point, Karey said
there were about nine applications in the SLATE “Incomplete Bin”. Most of
these applicants are international students. FSU now requires all
international students to pay for a course-by-course evaluation by a
credential evaluation service provider, such as SPANtran. This requirement
is added to the applicant’s checklist in SLATE.

2. Peter asked if the faculty were actively recruiting students to our graduate
program. Hristo reported using LinkedIn and got a great response from
many prospective students. Faculty were encouraged to use LinkedIn and
other resources such as SIAM as a recruiting tool.

3. The meeting adjourned at 3:00 P.M.



